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Re: IOC Recognition Procedure 
 
Dear President, 

Further to our last correspondence regarding the process for IOC recognition, we would 
like to inform you that the new IOC Recognition Procedure for International Federations 
was approved by the IOC Executive Board at its meeting in Beijing in April. We are 
pleased to enclose a copy of the document for your information.  

In this regard, the attached document describes the specific guidelines to follow as well as 
the information which must be provided in order for the IOC to study your recognition 
request. Please note that your file must be received by the IOC Sports Department by 15 
December 2007 in order for your request to be taken into consideration during the 
following calendar year.  

Please do not hesitate to contact us on this new procedure should you require any further 
information. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Kelly FAIRWEATHER  
Sports Director  

Encl.  
 
 

 


